From:

Sent: 27 May 2020 11:31

To: Business Licence <husiness.licence@brent.gov.uk>

Subject: 141 Kilburn High Road NW6 7HT - Objection to Gambling License

To who is may concern,

Ilive at i and would like to object to yet another gambling

establish in | Kilurn.

We currently have 4 gambling establishments

1) Betfred at 127 Kilburn High Road, NW6 6JH,

2) Ladbrokes at 205 Kilburn High Rd, NW6 7HY,

3) Ladbrokes at Kilburn Bridge House, Kilburn High Rd, Kilburn, NW6 6HY, and
4) William Hill at 40A Kilburn High Rd, NW6 5UA

This is more than enough for the area.

There are 3 main points:

(a) gambling can be source of crime ar disorder or being associated with crime or
disorder or being used to support crime;

(b) protecting children and vulnerable persons from being harmed or exploited by
gambling; o

() the fact that there are already 4 betting shops in the area.

We used to find discarded bottles of booze or cans of lager discarded nearby when
there was a William Hill at the junction of Kilburn High Road and Glengall Road.

Lets get real shops for real people open instead.

Kind regards



